June 23, 2017

To whom it may concern,

We are reaching out to you in hopes that you will
support the idea of having a block party where all
families in our neighborhood can eat, play, socialize, and
make memories. As a result, we would need to partially
close Pillings Pond Road for an afternoon (from 55 Pillings
Pond to 61 Pillings Pond). This will still allow traffic to
access either side of Old Pillings Pond Road if needed.
We are in the preliminary stages of planning, but are
asking for your support. It would mean a lot to all of
our neighborhood families.

Our goal is to have a block party on August 26th,
starting at 2:00. If you have you any questions, please
do not hesitate to ask. You may contact Ro Bello at

RLambresa@gmail.com, or 617.448.3007.

Warm Regards,
Stacey De Palma (61 Pillings Pond Rd)
Ro Bello (43 Pillings Pond Rd)
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Pillings Pond Road Block Party
Yes, I am in favor of the block party on August 26,

2017
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